

PTA NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2015

We hope everyone had a wonderful summer break! Looking forward to the school year, we'd like to share with you about some of our Edgartown School PTA highlights and invite you to participate!

The Edgartown School Parent Teacher Association (PTA) promotes a fun and healthy school community that fosters strong relationships between parents, teachers, and students. We also raise funds that contribute to key programs for our school. We hold monthly meetings for parents and teachers to attend and learn more about what we do and how to get involved. PTA is the nation's original parent group in schools, supporting and encouraging millions of parents to get involved in their children's education. Please click on PTA tab at www.edgartownschool.org for more information.

PLEASE JOIN US! ANY TIME YOU HAVE TO CONTRIBUTE WILL BE OF HELP TO OUR SCHOOL!

Here is a summary of just some of our PTA highlights throughout the past year:

Thank You to all our PTA Members & Volunteers!

	FALL		WINTER-SPRING		ALL-YEAR
*	School Directory – providing a key resource for parents and staff Halloween Fest – annual costume party with fun games and prizes	*	Pizza Bingo Night is a great school community event and fun for all Flower Power Fundraiser – raising funds for important school programs	*	A+ School Rewards Program earning money while shopping at Stop & Shop Box Top Drive earning cash for our school with classroom participation
*	Meadow Farms Fundraiser – raising funds for important school programs	*	Annual Staff Appreciation Day Luncheon in May to thank our	*	Speakers: Key topics of interest Funding of School Grants:
*	Scholastic Book Fair – promoting literacy and supporting our teachers, children and school library	÷	teachers and staff for all that they do School Garden Celebration Day with Melinda Rabbitt DeFeo, educator	•	 Enrichment programs Books and supplies Sports uniforms / equipment Other key funding needs

We would love to have you participate in our Edgartown School PTA community!

- **✓** MARK YOUR CALENDAR: Tuesday September 8th for PTA Welcome Coffee (in the school lobby during drop-off)
- ✓ VISIT OUR WEBPAGE: For more information about the Edgartown School PTA and how to get involved.

~ The Edgartown School PTA Officers 2015-2016 ~

Deanna Laird (President) ~ Frederica Carpenter (Vice-President) ~ Susan Sanford (Treasurer) ~ Rebecca Rabeni (Secretary)